

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to 3rd grade! We are excited to have your children join our classrooms. We hope that you have been enjoying their Brain Quest Books and activities with your children. We also hope that your child has been reading for 30 minutes each day and is well on his/her way to finishing at least 10 chapter books (or 50 picture books) for the summer. Don't forget to talk with your kids about what they are reading because it improves comprehension. You can even read books together as a family and discuss!

Third graders will be exploring literacy topics such as overcoming reading challenges across the world, frog adaptations, literary classics, and water conservation. Third graders will be exploring math topics such as multiplying, dividing, solving multi-step word problems, fractions, time, measurement, and geometry.

We look forward to meeting you and your child!

Sincerely, The SPA Third Grade Team

Third Grade Supply List

Required Text

Front Desk by Kelly Yang

Must Have

4 packs of Ticonderoga pencils (or 40 pencils)

1 pencil pouch (no box)

1 box of crayons

5 black and white, wide ruled composition notebook

3 boxes of tissue

1 pair of earbuds or headphones

Would Like to Have

1 bottle of Lysol wipes 2 extra boxes Kleenex 2 packs of copy paper

School Contact Information:

South Pine Academy 2541 Sandy Porter Road Charlotte, NC 28273

Phone Number: 980-343-0765

School Hours: 9:15-4:15